I'm disappointed that living at Chalkwell Park Avenue, backing onto St Anne's School that residents have not been informed that the Enfield Local Plan consultation includes the revised Master Plan proposals from 2017 to redevelop St Annes School and Convent site. Our Residents association was set up following the Master Plan in 2017 and yet we haven't been approached at all. I contribute to local affairs including ETCG and other consultations but have never been approached about St Annes proposals and building flats facing in to our unadopted road as set out in the plan. I've called a meeting of our residents on 1st September at 7.30-9 to discuss our response and invited our MP Bambos Charalambos and our Local Councillor Chris Dey. I would be grateful if you or someone from the council could attend to discuss the St Annes site proposals.